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The School Food Drive in aid of St. Vincent de Paul will 
take place in the school hall on Tuesday 11th of December 
from 1-4pm. All children will finish school at the usual time and 
can visit the hall afterwards. Santa and Mrs. Claus will be in 
the grotto in the hall waiting to meet all the girls and boys. 
There is no cost to visit Santa. Instead, each child is asked to 
bring one item of non-perishable food for St. Vincent de Paul. 
We look forward to a very festive afternoon. 
 
Christmas Raffle  
The Parents Association are organising a Christmas raffle as a 
school fundraiser. We would really appreciate any donations of 
chocolate, wine, vouchers, Christmas gifts etc. The raffle 
tickets will be issued to all families next week. The raffle will 
be drawn in school the day before the Christmas holidays. 
 
Christmas Carol Service 
All pupils from First to Sixth classes will perform in Our Carol 
Service in Allenwood church starting at 7pm. Children are 
asked to be in their places by 6.45pm You are all invited to 
come along and support the occasion.  
 
Pupils from Junior Infants and Senior Infants will perform 
shows for their parents on Wednesday 19th of December from 
1.35pm-2.30pm. 

http://www.robertstownns.ie/
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Enrolment Reminder 
The Board of Management is now accepting applications for 
September 2019. Forms are available from the school office. 
Places will be offered after Christmas. 
 
School Holidays 
The school will close for Christmas on Friday 21st of December 
at 12pm. 
 
Additional School Closure 
There will be no school for pupils on Friday February 15th as 
the staff has a training day for the new Primary Language 
Curriculum. 
 
Holly needed 
We are putting a call out for holly. If you can donate holly, 
please drop it to the office this week. 

Well done to the choir who sang so well last night in the 
village at the lighting of the Christmas lights. 
 
Next year we hope to begin our  ‘no plastic' journey, if any 
parent knows about suppliers of drinks bottles, we would love 
to hear from you, Many Thanks - The Student 
Council robertstownnsresource@gmail.com 
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Thank You to everyone who supported the Rainbow Day 
fundraiser for TNR Animal Rescue on Friday the 30th of 
November, we raised €214.00 and will present a cheque to 
TNR volunteers this week. 

 

Robertstown Road Safety Committee will be holding a 
meeting in Robertstown GAA Club on Wednesday 5th of 
December at 8pm. Safety concerns of residents in relation to 
the speed of traffic around the school and through the village 
will be highlighted to local representatives who will be 
attending. All support welcome. 
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